
From: Edwards, Gary [gedwards@comsearch.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2004 3:39 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Cc: AAnderten@chartercom.com; Leonard, Tamara 
Subject: SES-REG-20040113-00032, E040030 
 
Eleanor, 
 
This is a follow-up to our phone conversation this afternoon regarding the 
application for the above referenced C-band R/O earth station. 
 
Confirming that there was a typographical error on the FCC public notice for 
this site and that the N/W latitude and longitude designations were left off and 
will be reinstated on the next public notice for this antenna. 
 
We would also like to confirm that there were typo's on 312 Main Form and Sched. 
B, where the correct Y/N buttons were not clicked. The correct answers are as 
follows: 
 
Main Form: 
 
29.) No 
30.) No 
31.) No 
32.) No 
33.) No 
 
Sched. B: 
 
15) Yes 
16) N/A (is the correct response for this one, since it will operate with FSS, 
GEO satellites only) 
 
We appreciate all of your help on this, please let me know if you need anything 
else. 
 
Thank You 
Gary Edwards 
Comsearch 
703 726-5662 
 
 
 


